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St Francis Catholic Primary School Morley 

Breakfast & Afterschool club 

The team! 

 

Mrs Humphreys 
(BASC leader) 

-Mr M Allen 
(BASC deputy 
leader) 

-Ms T Sharp 

-Miss C Warne 

-Mrs G Ho 

-Mrs B Jennings 

-Mrs K Stott 

-Mrs A Fisher 

-Mrs M Jameson  

This week, we have en-
joyed making valentines 
cards, making junk mod-
els, playing games and 
making huge models of 
Lego! We hope you have a 
lovely half term and we 
will see you on the 19th 
February 2023! 

Just a little update about admin processing… 

 

Mrs Trueman allocates Fridays to the processing of pay-
ments (including making amendments) on a Friday.  Please 

do not worry if you have not had an update by then, as 
sometimes payments (especially if these are through child-
care choices) take 3-5 working days to process through to 

School as being paid.   

mailto:office@stfrancismorley.org.uk
http://www.stfrancismorley.co.uk


Snack menu 

If you ever feel any child 
is at risk, please contact 

our Child Protection 
team: 

 

Mrs Gibbons              
Headteacher / SENDCO 

 

Miss Grayston                    
Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

Mrs Harrison          
HLTA / Learning mentor 

 

Mrs Walker                    
Chair of Governors 

 

Or ring Duty and Advice 
on: 0113376 0336 

Safeguarding 

Prayer for the  
week 

Monday-Potato waffles with 
beans/hoops 

 

Tuesday-Tomato based pasta 
and garlic bread 

 

Wednesday-Cheese and ham 
sandwiches 

 

Thursday–Pancakes 

 

Friday-Pizza bagels 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificates this week! 

Rosie in Reception for having a fantastic 
week and coming into breakfast club so well! 

 

Freya in Year 6 for being a lovely role model 

to others and looking after the younger ones 
so well! 

Important News! 

 

-Due to the snow, we missed doing pancakes! 
Therefore on Thursday 22nd February we will have 

pancakes!  

 

-Wednesday 21st February the children will have 

the chance to have a go on the bouncy castle! 

Remember we have an X 

(twitter) account! Follow 

@stfcpsbasc 


